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Year 4 Educational Workshop Trip to Legoland    
       

9th October 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 As part of our Geography topic, oceans and continents of the world, we have arranged an 
educational visit to Legoland Windsor on Thursday 26th June 2025.  During the day, the 
children will take part in the workshop Around the World in 80 Bricks. During the 
workshop, children will locate and identify the Earth’s continents and oceans through 
LEGO. They will use teamwork and building skills to create famous landmarks, animals and 
buildings, which are then assembled on a LEGO map. Children will also have the 
opportunity to go on chosen rides time permitting. 
 
Lunch will be provided by the school, please follow link to order: 
https://forms.office.com/e/X5HLM57dpT 
 
We are asking parents for a voluntary donation of £26.00, however if sufficient funds are 
not received we may have to cancel this trip.  Please go to www.parentpay.com to pay 
online by 30th April 2025.  We have set this payment up as a reducing balance so that you 
can pay in installments as long as the total is received by the 30th April 2025. 
 
Permission for trips was already given as part of the parent-school agreement signed at the 
start of term. Please let your child’s class teacher know if you would prefer that your child 
does not take part in this trip. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Ms C Young 
Year 4 Leader 
 
 
 
 
The school will not be held liable for any delays caused by traffic, weather etc. this list is not 
exhaustive.  School trips are covered by Priory insurance policy.  Staff are briefed 
beforehand. 

https://forms.office.com/e/X5HLM57dpT

